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Mr. Charles MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cocnission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Certificate of Compliance #9057; Renewal Request.

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Ceneral Atomic Co. (GAC) requests the renewal of the subject Certificate of
Compliance for a pericd of five (5) years. We also request the renewal with-
out submission of a consolidated safety analysis. Attached is a check for
$150 covering the prescribed 10 CFR 170.31 fees.

Renewal of the subject Certificate of Compliance without a consolidated
safety analysis is justified because the package is not used under the
10 CFR 71.12 general license provisions and the package is used only by GAC
for material transported by our vehicles between our two contiguous sites.

We look forward to your renewal of the subject Certificate of Compliance.
Should you have questions in the matter, please direct then to the under-
signed, 714-455-2823.

Very truly yours,

es&j4 W
Willian R. Mowry
Licensing Administrator
Nuclear Materials Control Division
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Attachment: $150 check.
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